

Nottingham Road, Ashby-de-la-Zouch Leicestershire LE65 1DT

Tel: 01530 413748

Email: admin@ashbyschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr J Mellor

Dear Student/Parent/Carer,

In advance of the publication of exam results, I am emailing you with some information that explains the available Post-Result Services, for students who are unhappy with an exam result. Please pass this information to your child before results day.

The Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ) have created this flow chart to explain the options available: <u>JCQ</u> - Deciding what to do after you've got your exams results Summer 2025

These forms will also be provided in their results day envelope. It is important for students to familiarise themselves with the information and deadlines for Post-Result Services, particularly if they may require a priority review (A-Level students).

Access to Scripts weblink:

Access to Scripts consent form - Ashby School - Summer 2025

A-Level Review of Results weblink:

Review of Marking consent form - A level - Ashby School - Summer 2025

All Post-Result Services require the student's consent, as grades are not protected. This means a grade may go down, remain the same or go up, following the outcome of a review. If signing the consent form is not possible, forms emailed from a student's school or personal email address will be accepted in lieu of a signature.

Information on fees is included on the forms. A member of staff from the exams office will be available on results day to answer any questions students may have regarding post-result services and teachers will be available to advise with subject specific queries.

If there are queries regarding next steps e.g. university, the Sixth Form Team and other members of staff will be available on results day until 10:30 in the Sports Hall. If it is busy, you may be given an appointment slot. If you still have queries after Thursday afternoon, please email sixthform@ashbyschool.org.uk and a member of the team will get back to you to discuss further.

Best of luck with your upcoming results.











Nottingham Road, Ashby-de-la-Zouch Leicestershire LE65 1DT

Tel: 01530 413748

Email: admin@ashbyschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr J Mellor





Examinations Officer







